Sept 21, 2017

Goldwing Construction Inc.

12184 — 152 Street

Edmonton, AB T5V 1S1

Re: Recommendation for Goldwing Construction Inc.

To Whom this May Concern,

Denham Hospitality has trusted Goldwing Construction with many projects at our various properties over recent
years and would highly recommend their services. Always operating with a high standard of professionalism,
they have completed our projects in a timely manner and to our satisfaction.

We would like to thank Goldwing Construction for the work that they have completed with us thus far. We will
continue to hire Goldwing for future projects and look forward to working with Mark and his team going

forward.

Sincerely,

Brian Denham
Owner & President

Denham Hospitality Organization



